
ZOOM DELIVERY
UPDATES



HEADS UP!

Please be advised of the changes in our Zoom 

delivery rates effective August 18, 2022. 

Further, there will be a transition from zoom 

riders to courier (MLD) delivery, for areas that 

are located 41-60km from either the Amway 

Manila warehouse or provincial shops.



CHECK THIS OUT!



NOTE!

First order of ABOs and AES continue to 

be free of delivery charge, regardless of 

amount.



THANK YOU!

Need further assistance?
✗ Reach us through the #26929 (#AMWAY) toll-

free hotline

✗ Email us at 
AmwayPH.ContactCenter@Awmway.com

Know more!
✗ Visit

https://www.amway.com.ph/ph/education/
guides/Delivery-Mapping
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